
 
Our Reference #: 341-2019-4248 

 

Mr. Stephen Leach 

Director 

Office of the Independent Police Review Director  

10th Floor  

655 Bay Street 

Toronto, ON   

M7A 2T4 

 

Dear Mr. Leach: 

 

As you are aware, under the Agencies and Appointments Directive (AAD), upon change in 

minister or chair of a provincial agency or tribunal cluster, both parties must sign a letter of 

affirmation that is attached to the existing Memorandum of Understanding (MOU).  I am, 

therefore, confirming the existing MOU between the Office of the Independent Police Review 

Director (OIPRD) and the ministry.  

  

If you concur, please sign this letter to affirm and return the original hard copy by mail.  

 

On a final note, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the staff of the OIPRD for 

your ongoing support in ensuring the provision of an effective police oversight system to 

Ontarians. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Doug Downey 

Attorney General 

 

We, the undersigned, affirm the current MOU. 

  

  

________________________  ________________________ 

Hon. Doug Downey                                        Stephen Leach 

Attorney General     Director 

 

 

November 10, 2020       ________________________ 

Date      Date 

 

 
 
Attorney General 
McMurtry-Scott Building 
720 Bay Street 
11th Floor  
Toronto ON M7A 2S9 
Tel:  416-326-4000 
Fax: 416-326-4007 
 

 
 
Procureur général 
Édifice McMurtry-Scott 
720, rue Bay  
11e étage 
Toronto ON  M7A 2S9 
Tél.:    416-326-4000 
Téléc.: 416-326-4007 
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